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Reply To:  Thomas Brett
Direct Dial: 416.941.8861

June 11, 2014 E-mail: tbrett@foglers.com
Our File No. 134380

VIA RESS, EMAIL AND COURIER

Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street
Suite 2700

Toronto Ontario

M4P 1E4

Attention: Kirsten Walli,
Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re:  Suncor Energy Products Inc. ('""Suncor'"), Cedar Point Leave to Construct Application
Board File No. EB-2014-0022

Suncor is writing in response to the CSLC&WAIT-PW letter (Mr. Santo Giorno) to the Board
dated June 10, 2014.

Suncor does not propose to provide a detailed response to the above letter, as it deals with
matters that have already been dealt with by the Board in Procedural Order 2 dated May 16,
2014, at pages 4-5.

Yours sincerely,

FOGLER, RUBINOFF LLP

S Mok

Thomas Brett
TB/dd
CC: All Parties
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